
The DePere Wildlife Pier 

Native Garden was a huge 

success in its first year. 

Claudia Schultz and crew 

prepared the area, started 

many of the plants from seed, 

and planted and maintained 

this beautiful garden.  It is 

one of 13 NEWMG projects 

for 2016. 

Spotlight 

As we peruse our plant and seed catalogs, fill our birdfeeders, 

and shovel the snow that continues to fall, your board would 

like to invite you to “Think Spring” at our Project Kickoff 

Meeting to be held Thursday, February 25, at the Ag & 

Extension Service Center beginning at 5:30 PM.  

This will be your opportunity to check in on each of the 2016 

NEWMG gardens to see what progress was made last year and 

to sign up for your favorite project if you are still looking for 

your niche. A light dinner will be enjoyed during a don’t-miss 

presentation and Q&A session. 

There is no charge to attend, so we hope to see everyone there! 

Please RSVP no later than Thursday, February 18, by 

emailing or calling Debbie Rodriguez at cybermex@flash.net 

or 920-664-2720. 

DePere Wildlife Pier Native 

Garden in September 

Project Kickoff Meeting 

Think Spring! 

H a p p y  W i n t e r ,  M a s t e r  G a r d e n e r s !  

Thursday, February 25, 2016 
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